Activities Committee Report —September 19, 2022

Since its inception one year ago, the Watercrest Activities
Committee has created and hosted a number of fun, creative, and
meaningful community events for adults and our families.

We planted 75 American flags for Memorial Day, the Fourth of
July, and will again for Veterans Day. We will announce when the
flags will be planted and invite residents to participate. The flags
were purchased through our fund-raising efforts during events,
and from personal donations by patriotic members of our
community.

We celebrated the 4th with family events that were held
throughout the day. The day was a scorcher, but they rode their
decorated bikes in a mini parade, played games, and enjoyed our
community share potluck picnic and a happy birthday America
cake.

As we put our fall calendar together, we invite volunteers who
might like to join the Watercrest Activities Committee to message
us on the Watercrest Activities Facebook group, or email
Dlonsdale0608@gmail.com. Your level of participation on the
committee is up to you. We have had a number of community
service minded volunteers who have contributed their time and
efforts, and wish to thank them all on behalf of all the residents of
Watercrest.

We recently kicked off our September events with Fridays with
Friends, and it was a hit! Everyone enjoyed the GitChewSum



barbecue food truck and gathering with neighbors. Despite the
rain, the event was well attended.

We are continuing to reach out to more local food trucks (that
don’t require a large cash deposit) to enhance our community
events. GitChewSum will be returning on November 11th for our
special, “Fridays with Friends-giving” event and will also be
offering a turkey option.

This week on September 21st, Winesday Wednesday/Game
Night is scheduled at 6:00-8:00 PM. Light snacks will be served,
and two (cash) raffles will be held for bottles of wine that have
been donated to the Activities Committee by a generous resident.
We will be playing the “Heads Up!” game—a fun twist on
charades.

This Saturday night, September 24th, is Watercrest Kid’s Movie
Night featuring Disney’s 2022 live action movie remake,
“Pinocchio”, beginning at 7-8:45. We will be providing popcorn
and Twizzlers to all who attend. Please bring your own
beverages. Everyone of all ages are welcome to come.

Chick Flick Friday is on September 30, starting at 7:30. The movie
will be announced shortly.

In a preview of next month, we have planned our second “Bring
Your Own Pumpkin Painting” children’s event, and the Taqueria
La Marrricelita Taco food truck on Sunday October 16th from
noon-2:30. The annual Halloween parade, and trick or treating is
scheduled for Sunday, October 30th.



Lastly, we now have an Watercrest Activities display case at the
Amenity Center for our announcements, which allows some
space for real estate or rental property listings within Watercrest.
Please do NOT tape any flyers to the front of our bulletin board(s)
and feel free to contact us with any requests or for clarification.





